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Sweeping of Pedestrian Walkways on Bridges, Cycle Tracks, 
and Multi-Use Pathways 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That option 1A, as outlined in the April 11, 2022 report of the General Manager, 
Transportation and Construction, be approved for 2022. 
 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on April 11, 2022, 
considered a report from the Administration and a letter submitting comments from 
Bertrand Bartake, Walking Saskatoon regarding the above. 
 
In addition to the above-noted recommendation, your Committee also resolved that the 
Administration report back on options for criteria to trigger service level enhancement 
for spring sweeping of pedestrian walkways on bridges, multiuse pathways and raised 
cycle pathways. 
 
Attachment 
April 11, 2022 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. 
April 10, 2022 letter from Bertrand Bartake, Walking Saskatoon 


